
 
 

Email submission by Greenwich Community Association Inc 

 

 
Budget Allocation 23/24- Cliff Face River Rd between Greenwich Primary School & 
Lane Cove Golf Club 
  

Date: 15 December 2022 at 2:49:22 pm AEDT 

 

From: Peter Deane <petergdeane@gmail.com> 

 

To: Craig Wrightson <CWrightson@lanecove.nsw.gov.au> 

 

Subject: Budget Allocation 23/24- Cliff Face River Rd between Greenwich Primary School & Lane 

Cove Golf Club 

 

Dear Mr Wrightson & Councillors, 

Almost all are aware of the dangerous narrow footpath at the foot of the rock face in the subject 

location, as it has been the subject of a number of letters written to Council over the last 3 years by 

The Greenwich Community Association & others. 

We were advised last night at our bi-monthly meeting that the State Govt has again knocked back 

funding, presumably believing either that the footpath is not dangerous, or that rectification is a 

Council matter. 

We all do know that the footpath is dangerous, & should any Councillors (or staff) believe otherwise, 

we urge them to walk the footpath at peak hour which will justify our concerns. 

Therefore we believe the Council has no choice other than to include the works in 23/24 budgets 

which we understand will be discussed & agreed at Council’s February Workshop. 

Please consider this request seriously, as the matter will become of even more of concern when & if 

the proposed Sport & Recreation Centre is constructed, with the distinct likelihood of children 

moving from the school to the sports centre either on foot or on bikes. 

We look forward to your response to this very serious safety concern. 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Peter Deane 

President, Greenwich Community Association Inc 

0408 614 528   

    


